
Printed on: 25/01/2021 09:10:08

Application  No: Consultees Name: Comment:Received: Response:

21/01/2021  12:19:452020/5567/P COMMNT Dougall The drawing of the existing ground floor shows a lounge  - this is incorrect as there has always been a garage 

in this area - hence the garage door.

The proposal should be for change of use from garage to living area with new street elevation window.
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